MANATEE COUNTY

February 6, 2012
TO: All Interested Proposers

Reference: REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL #12-0588BG UTILITY
ARCHITECTURAL/ENGINEERING SERVICES

ADDENDUM # 1

Proposers are hereby notified that this Addendum shall be acknowledged by them

within their proposal and shall be made a part of the above named Proposal and
Contract Documents.

The following items are issued to add to, modify, and clarify the Proposal and/or Contract
Documents. These items shall have the same force and effect as the original Proposal and

for Contract Documents. Proposals are to be submitted on the specified date and shall
conform to the additions and revisions listed herein.

1. Proposers are hereby notified that all Addendums shall be acknowledged within
their Proposal and made a part of the above named proposal documents.

Proposals submitted without acknowledgement of any and all Addendums will be
considered incomplete.

2. Deadline for Clarification Requests remains unchanged February 3, 2012
@5:00P.M.

3. Proposal Due Date and Time remains February 14, 2012 1:00 P.M.
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5. See attached one (1) page document dated February 6, 2012 from Jeff Streittmatter,
Public Works Department for further answers to questions or requests for

clarification.

If you have submitted a proposal prior to receiving this addendum, you may request in writing
that your original, sealed proposal be returned to your firm. All sealed Proposals received by

the stated date and time will be opened.

Sincerely,

/ﬁf( /

Melissa Assha
Interim Purchasing Official
Purchasing Division




MEMOR___ANDUM'

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
Project Management Division

Phone: 941-708-7450

1022 26th Avenue E. g Fax: 941-708-7549

Bradenton, FL 34208 MANATEE COUNTY Www. mymanatee.org
FLORIDA

To: Blair Getz, Contract Negotiator

From: Jeff Streitmatter, P. E., Interim Project Management Division Manager 944/

Date: February 6, 2012

Subject:  RFP - 12-0588BG - Utility Architectural / Engineering Services

As requested, this is to respond to the following question:

Question: Page 12 - B.03.11 RFP states "...project management plan for processing
tasks requiring solid waste consulting engineering.” Should that read: utility
engineering?

Response: Reference in the RFP pertaining to solid waste should be changed to refer

to "Utility Architectural/Engineering projects in accordance with the Scope of Services
(Exhibit A)” as included in the RFP.

Thank you.

JS/kc

cc: Ron Schulhofer, Director, Public Works
Sia Mollanazar, P.E., Deputy Director, Engineering Services
Project File: Utility A/E Services RFP 12-0588BG
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